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Shanghai Fengyilong Electronic Co. Ltd. 
Attn. Mr. Wing Kang 
2nd Building, No. 5, Hangdu Road 

Hangtou Town 
Pudong, Shanghai 201316 
P.R. China 

 

Date 

22 October 2024 

Your reference 

 

Our reference 

CCB-22102024-MS-SB 

Subject 

Suspension of CE-250  

 

Dear Mr. Kang, 

 
On 10 October 2024 you received an email from Mr. Tjoa, manager System Certification in which he proposes 

not to perform the audit in 2023, terminate the current project and reschedule the audit to the first quarter 
(Q1) of 2025.  
 

Since an audit does not take place this year (2024) we have no other option than to suspend your module D 
certificate for 4 months. 

 
The suspension means that you are not allowed to place instruments on the market with reference 0122 to 
the CE marking starting as from 23 October 2024 until 23 February 2025. 

 
The suspension can be lifted through one of the following ways: 

1. The suspension will be lifted when the new audit has been performed and any (possible) open non-
conformities are resolved; 

2. The suspension will be lifted and automatically turns into a withdrawal of CE-250 if the audit doesn’t 

take place in the first quarter of 2025. 
3. You request for a cancellation of your module D certificate.  

 
According to Annex D item 7 of the directive, NMi shall inform its authorities and ask them to inform the 

Member States of the EU about its decision. 
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
With kind regards, 
NMi Certin B.V. 
 
Head Certification Board 
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